Minutes of the Undergraduate Council

Monday, March 4, 2002

#5

April Summitt, chair; Lynelle Weldon, secretary,
Gerald Coy, Delmar Davis, Ben Magaud, Gary
Marsh, Don May, Charles Tidwell, Patrick Williams,

Charlotte Coy, Emilio Garcia-Marenko, Najeeb
Nakhle, Gary Williams

Gary Williams

The minutes were reviewed but no vote was taken due
to a lack of quorum.

Emilio Garcia-Marenko reported that the academic

policy committee is awaiting specific .

recommendations from.Stephen Payne regarding the

changes needed in policy.

The current purpose of the admissions committee is to

1) hear reports on regular admissions

2) recommend decisions on special cases

3) advise this council of difficulties in implementing
policy

Don Rhoads brought a request from deans council
that deferred grades be an option for MATH107
(Arithmetic and Algebra Review) to lessen the
financial burden on the students who need more
review.

There was some discussion with generally negative
response to the idea. No action was taken.

April Summitt, chair

Lynelle Weldon, secretary
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